
 
 
 

 
 

          June 6, 2001 
 
 
 
Rankin United Futball Club 
c/o Denise Tyler 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
 Please accept my personal congratulations on winning the State Championship in 
Clinton on May 20, 2001. Your team’s dedication and commitment to excellence in 
athletics has paid off and you now have the opportunity to compete at the Regional 
Championship in Memphis. 
 
 By winning the State Championship your team has shown that hard work and 
dedication paves the path to success.  I encourage you to continue set your goals high and 
always do your best.  Your state is very proud of you. 
  
 Allow me to join my fellow Mississippians in congratulating you for representing 
your school, community and the State of Mississippi with honor and dignity. Again, 
congratulations to you and best wishes for continuing success.   
 

If I may ever be of assistance in the future, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 
 
                  Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
                 RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/kfg 
 
 
 
 


